2023-10-17 CC AGENDA
PUBLIC COMMUNICATION - MISC. - IMMENSE GRATITUDE

Harada, Patricia

Subject: FW: Immense Gratitude

From: Rabbi Leah Lewis <rabbilewis@templemenorah.org>

Sent: Sunday, October 8, 2023 10:28 AM

To: citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov <citycouncil@hermosabeach.gov>

Cc: citycouncil@torranceca.gov <citycouncil@torranceca.gov>; todd.loewenstein@redondo.org
<todd.loewenstein@redondo.org>; nils.nehrenheim@redondo.org <nils.nehrenheim@redondo.org>;
paige.kaluderovic@redondo.org <paige.kaluderovic@redondo.org>; Zein.Obagi@redondo.org
<Zein.Obagi@redondo.org>; scott.behrendt@redondo.org <scott.behrendt@redondo.org>;
citycouncil@manhattanbeach.gov <citycouncil@manhattanbeach.gov>; ALL ELECTED OFFICIALS
<ALLELECTEDOFFICIALS@elsegundo.org>

Subject: Immense Gratitude

Hermosa Beach City Council
Hermosa Beach City Hall
1315 Valley Drive

Hermosa Beach, CA 90254

Dear Mayor Jackson, Mayor Pro Tem Massey and Councilmembers Francois, Saemann and Detoy,

We, the undersigned rabbis of the South Bay Jewish community, were overwhelmed with dread and disgust when,
through the livestream recording, we heard the reprehensible hate-filled antisemitic rhetoric that was brought into
your chambers during the open call portion of last week's Hermosa Beach City Council meeting. While we are all
extremely disturbed to be reminded, once again, that this sort of hatred has a voice in our community, the sole
purpose of our communication today is to express our gratitude. We are thankful to you for your rapid and
unequivocal condemnation of this vitriol, for acknowledging the severity of the situation, and for the proactive
measures that you are taking to protect the citizens of Hermosa Beach.

It is a great comfort to know that while there are people out there who target our community for no reason other
than our religious affiliation, we are not left on our own to decry their efforts. We feel your support and your
partnership as we all work to build a better future for our entire South Bay community.

In gratitude and blessing.

Rabbi Toba August, Temple Shalom of the South Bay, Hermosa Beach

Rabbi Tzvi Graetz, Congregation Ner Tamid, Rancho Palos Verdes

Rabbi Mark Hyman, Rabbi Emeritus, Congregation Tikvat Jacob, Manhattan Beach
Rabbi Leah Lewis, Temple Menorah, Redondo Beach

Rabbi Yossi Mintz, Jewish Community Center, Redondo Beach

Rabbi Cantor Didi Thomas, Temple Emet, Torrance

Rabbi Rebeccah Yussman, Temple Menorah, Redondo Beach

Rabbi Leah Lewis

TEMPLEWY
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https://calendly.com/rabbilewis




Website Shulcloud Facebook
310-316-8444 ext. 103
rabbilewis@templemenorah.org

If you are a visionary who has included Temple Menorah in your estate plan or would like to learn about how to do so,
please contact me!



